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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

REQUEST FOR COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT GREEN FISCAL INCENTIVES 

POLICY FRAMEWORK 
 

The Government of Kenya formed a multidisciplinary taskforce to develop the Green 

Fiscal Incentives Policy. The policy seeks to identify and prioritize the implementation of 

a coherent suite of green fiscal reforms that will allow the country to exploit the 

opportunities of continuing a low emission development path while enhancing climate 

resilience and environmental sustainability. The National Treasury and Economic Planning 

is spearheading the process on behalf of the Government of Kenya. 
 

As part of engaging the public and stakeholders on this important endeavor, we have posted 

the draft policy onto the National Treasury website (www.treasury.go.ke) for purpose of 

receiving comments. 

 

The comments should be forwarded in writing to the undersigned and a soft copy sent to 

the email [climatefinance@treasury.go.ke] by Tuesday 2nd March, 2023 to enable further 

revisions. 
 

 

 

 

NJUGUNA NDUNG’U, CBS 

CABINET SECRETARY 

 

Dated 30th January, 2023 


